
Dear Editors and Reviewers: 

Thank you for considering our manuscript entitled “Successful Treatment of 

Life-threatening Hemoptysis and Paraplegia by Multidisciplinary Approach 

in Patient with Pulmonary, Hepatic and Spinal Metastatic Choriocarcinoma” 

(Manuscript NO: 55482). The comments are valuable and helpful for revising 

and improving our paper. We have read the peer-review report and have 

revised our manuscript accordingly. The responses to the reviewers’ comments 

are as follows: 

Response to Reviewer#1(Reviewer ID: 01467463): 

Comment: ……Short title: with the abbreviation “MDT in …” does not define the 

content most precisely! …… 

Answer: We thank the reviewer for the comment. We made the suggested 

change in the revised manuscript.  

Response to Reviewer#2(Reviewer ID: 02728252): 

Comment:1.The title should be shortened and rephrased (avoid repetition) likely as 

multidisciplinary treatment of life-threatening hemoptysis and paraplegia of patient 

with pulmonary, hepatic and spinal metastatic choriocarcinoma: A Case Report 

Answer: We appreciate the reviewer’s advice, we made modifications in the 

manuscript. 

Comment:2. Why the author used an abbreviation likely as GTD, no value and should 

be deleted. 

Answer: The typo has been fixed. 

Comment:3. A summary table for the case is recommended to describe demographic 

data, physical laboratory and imaging data. 

Answer: We thank the reviewer for the comment. We made the suggested 

change in the revised manuscript.  

Comment:4. Figures with a high resolution for lung computed tomography and spinal 

magnetic resonance imaging are mandatory and it is preferable to use arrows for 

clarification. 

Answer: We thank the reviewer for your advice, we made modifications in the 



manuscript.  

Besides, according to the editorial office’s comments, we now provide the 

original figures and text portions can be reprocessed by the editors. The title 

has been shortened and we have completed the CARE checklist. 

We hope that the revised manuscript can be acceptable and look forward to 

hearing from you soon.  

Best regards! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Yang Sun, MD 

E-mail: fjslyysunyang7@sina.com 

 


